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January 2025 newsletter.

As we begin a new year at pre-school, I just want to thank you all for all your support over this last year. Pre-school has been extremely lucky to have such wonderful parents support us.
We have a wonderful Committee that support us through everything we do, and without their additional fundraising events pre-school would not be able to provide all the amazing resources and activities that we do with your children, so I would just like to say Thank you to every single member of the committee.
If you are interested in being part of our committee, please get in touch with either myself of Hannah Hughes who is our committee chairperson, we would love to welcome some new members and gather ideas for future events.
On behalf of all the staff and I we would just like to say a huge thank you for all your thoughtful wishes, cards and gifts that we received before the Christmas period. 
We feel extremely lucky to have the job of looking after all your children and can’t wait to hear what they have been up to over the holidays.
We will be welcoming two new members of staff this term Juliet will be joining us on a Monday and Thursday and Kate will be joining us on a Tuesday and Friday.
Both ladies are very experienced and will be completing the role as a job share. I look forward to introducing you all to them in the coming weeks.
Please see below for a few reminders and term dates for pre-school, as always please let me know if you have any questions.

Kelly x


Reminders:
Please ensure you are not using your mobile phone within the pre-school setting as this causes a safeguarding risk which we will not tolerate.
Dogs must be kept outside the pre-school premises on leads.
Your Children are your responsibility in the mornings before pre-school starts, please make sure you know where they are and that they are safe as we are constantly in and out of the building moving equipment about at these times. 
Please ensure your child has Welly boots these can be left at pre-school on the boot rack.
Please ensure your child has appropriate clothing for the cold weather a coat that will get dirty as these go over the puddle suits in the garden.
Hat, Scarf and gloves which can be placed in your child’s drawer in the morning at drop off.

Term dates:
Wednesday 8th January Pre-school opens.
Friday 14th February Last day of term pre-school closes at 3pm
Monday 24th February pre-school reopens at 9am
Wednesday 19th March Parents Evening 7-30 pm – 9-30pm.
Friday 4th April Pre-school closes for Easter Holidays at 12pm.
Tuesday 22nd April pre-school reopens at 9am
Thursday 1st May Pre-school will be closed due to The Police and Crime Elections taking place in The Anthony Hall.
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